
📢ATTENTION ALL 2, 3 AND 4 YEAR OLDS: 

 PRESCHOOL PRE-REGISTRATION ANNOUNCEMENT 📢 

Lacey Township School District will be accepting Preschool pre-registration for the 2025-2026 
school year. Pre-registration will open on Monday, March 24th at 10:00 AM via a link on the 
Lacey Township School District website. This is a temporary link open specifically for this 
preschool program. Do not use the “A+ New Student Registration” link embedded on the district 
website.  

 To be eligible for this free preschool program, your child must be 3 years old by October 1st, 
2025.   

🔗 Need help accessing a computer or the internet?​
 The Mill Pond Annex will be available to assist families during the registration process. 

●​ Translations are available for those who need assistance  

✅ Important Information: 

●​ Current Mill Pond preschool students do NOT need to re-register. 
●​ All new students must be pre-registered, even if they have a sibling currently enrolled in 

the Mill Pond program. Please note that sibling enrollment is not guaranteed and this 
pre-registration is first come, first served. 

●​ If you are currently on the waitlist, you must pre-register again for the 25-26 school 
year to be considered for placement. 

●​ Please note: Spots will fill quickly, so do not delay in completing your pre-registration 
promptly on March 24th!  

●​ If you have any questions regarding this process, do not hesitate to call the main office at 
609-971-2070. 

We look forward to welcoming our newest little lions and their families to our preschool 
community! 🌟 

 


